
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
Re: Anti-Bullying Week   
  
Anti-Bullying Week 2022 takes place from Monday 14th – Friday 18th November with 
the theme ‘Reach Out’. This year’s theme comes from consultations with teachers and 
pupils, who stressed the importance of empowering everyone to act positively. This way 
we can work together to counter the harm and hurt that bullying causes.  
  
Next week, the children in Tiger class will learn about anti-bullying. Although the children 
are not learning explicitly about bullying, they will learn about friendship, acts of kindness 
and being kind to others.    
  
In the Early Years, anti-bullying is taught through carpet and circle time sessions. The 
children will be using Personal, Social and Health Education (PSHE) Jigsaw materials to 
learn about friendships and celebrating differences. In the continuous provision, the 
children will have the opportunity to role-play and become special superheroes to save 
the world with the powers of kindness.    
  
The children can come into school wearing odd socks on Tuesday 15th November to 
support the campaign.  
  
For more information about this year’s Anti Bullying Campaign, please visit the Anti-
Bullying Alliance website.   
  
Thank you for your continued support,   
  
The Reception Team   
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